
From: stephen ainger  
Sent: 11 May 2023 17:10 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/p Ferris wheel 
 
IAs a local residents I object to the planning application for a 12 storey Ferris 
wheel at Camden lock. 
 
At ca 12 storeys it dominates the surrounding listed three story buildings and 
has a significant impact on the daylight and privacy of surrounding residential 
buildings. Such an impact would serve as a planning blight on residential 
homes nearby for the 5 years as the only other Ferris wheel in London started 
as temporary structure only to be extended after its initial 5 year license 
The proposal should be rejected on the basis of impact on adjacent homes and 
right of residents to enjoy privacy in thier won homes and gardens  
 
S D AInger 
 
16 St Albans Road  
NW5 1RD 
 


